
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

CICERO/JACKSON TOWNSHIP PC MEETING 
For Wednesday, May 14th, 2014 

 
For the Record, due to the lack of petitions, with the permission of the President of 
the PC, Dan Strong, the Cicero Jackson Township Plan Director, Paul Munoz has 
canceled the regularly scheduled Cicero/Jackson Township PC meeting scheduled 
for Wednesday, May 14th, 2014.  
 
  
 
Signatures: 
  
____________________ 
Dan Strong-2014 President 
  
____________________ 
David Martin- 2014 Vice-President 
 
____________________ 
Paul Vondersaar-2014 Secretary 
 
____________________ 
Sally Mangas- 2014 Recording Secretary 
 
____________________ 
Date 
 
      
 
 

 
       
 

 
 


